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October 26, 2011

BY HAND DELIVERY

Marlene H. Dortch, Esquire
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20554

Stuart A. Shorenstein
Direct Phone 212.E3.4923
Direct Fax 866.316.%89

sshoreiistein@cozen.com

A LED/ACCEPTED

ORIGINAL

flflT 27 nti
Federal CommuflCa1iOflS Commission

Office of the Secretary

Re: KFXL-LP, Lufldn, Texas (Facility ID No. 70918)
Notification of Main Studio Address Change

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Warwick Communications. Inc., we hereby notify the Commission that the
new main studio address for the above-referenced station is as follows:

4300 Richmond Rd., Tyler, Texas 75703

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Stuart A. Shorenstein
Counsel to Warwick Communications, Inc.
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